
 












Sincerely,
Jonathan Lau







From: Paul Medved
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bravo and thank you!
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 7:08:29 AM

Bravo and thank you for the most welcome Pavement Program improvements proposed for Bay
Farm Island!
 
While you're at it, some speed bumps on Sea View Parkway would be very beneficial as well.
 
Thanks again!
 
Paul Medved
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